
The attached announcement on the Proposed Non-Renounceable Non-Underwritten Rights Issue-

Receipt of Approval In-Principle from SGX-ST was released on 1 April 2025 under announcement 

reference SG250401OTHRRB03.  

There is no change to the context of the announcement and this replacement announcement is for the 

purpose of reissuing the announcement using the correct announcement template. 


